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Thanks Maggie, I'm trying to register and don't see the agenda number. Do you know
what it is?

"l live nextdoor to Wilson's in the Cornerstone building and my balcony overlooks the
parking lot. Last night | woke up just before 1am to drunken screaming, arguing, and
swearing that occured for about 20 minutes. Unfortunately this is not the only time
something like this has happened. | need to oppose the idea of Wilson's expanding a
patio until they can see that these sorts of things stop happening with clientele. Myself
and my neighbors rent in a smoke free building and I'd also like to be on my patio
without cigarette smoke exposure that already occurs from the current patio. "

I'd be happy to have these comments submitted. Thanks,

Carla Eichinger
On Tuesday, May 17, 2022, 09:08:15 AM CDT, licensing <licensing@cityofmadison.com> wrote:

Carla,

You can view the agenda and register in support or opposition of an item here:

https://www.cityofmadison.com/city-hall/committees/alcohol-license-review-committee/5-18-
2022.

If you would just like to submit written comments, you can do so in reply to this email.

Best,

Maggie McClain, WCMC
Pronouns: she/her/hers

City of Madison Clerk's Office
City-County Building, Room 103
210 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd.
Madison, WI 53703

(608) 266-4601
www.cityofmadison.com/clerk

“We exist to assist.”
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To: licensing <licensing@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: Notice of public hearing

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hi,

| just recieved notice of public hearing for the Wilson's Bar and Grill patio expansion.
Is there a best way to voice or write concerns about this or have them taken into
consideration? | don't see a link to the public meeting.

Thanks,

Carla





